
 

ROTI BANK 
 

Dear Parents, 

  

Columbia believes in sharing and caring to make the world a better place, hence our school has 

taken an initiative to start a Roti Bank where in children from class I – XII would bring 

three Fresh Roties with Achar or Dry Sabzi to school (Wrapped in Foil Paper) and will start from 

Monday 25.11.2019 onwards. 

  

This gesture is voluntary to feed the underprivileged. 

  

  

Principal 

 


